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To whom it may concern
 
Having lived in the seat of Higgins for the past 40 years, I feel very strongly, that the
seat Higgins should not be abolished.
 
I believe the people living in this electorate need one strong advocate in Canberra, and
should not have their representation divided amongst five Federal Members of
Parliament.
 
 
 
Helen McManamny

Glen Iris, 
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